Here’s a sample message for your bulletin and other communications: 

COVID-19 Response Update

Since the COVID-19 crisis began over 15 months ago, our congregations in the Diocese of Central New York have walked together hand-in-hand. We have covenanted together: promising to protect the vulnerable, to extend Christian hospitality, and to seek God’s transforming love in changing circumstances. Beginning Saturday, June 19, 2021, each parish will have local discretion to establish COVID-19 response guidelines within the restrictions established by New York State and in line with recommendations from the CDC. The protection of the most vulnerable and connection with those unable to attend worship and church activities remain our priority. 

The following are the COVID-19 guidelines for worship at [St. Swithins Church] from the Vestry:
· Guideline 1
· Guideline 2
· Guideline 3 etc

